
  
P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Center Nassau, Bahamas 

Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6  
 
 
March 2nd , 2021 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Please see the attached revised HARC Building Guidelines for your review. 
 
This document includes amended fee schedules, and site inspections during construction 
processes in Old Fort Bay. If your property is under construction currently, you will fall 
into the new billing schedule upon the anniversary date of your construction during this 
year. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please contact the POA Head Office at the number above.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Sonya Alvino 
OFB POA 
 


